
 

 

 

Melbourne, February 14 2019 

 

ALH Response to ABC media report 

 

The allegations made today are not new and were responded to by a media release on August 6 2018. 

 

An independent investigation into ALH responsible gambling practices was conducted in 2018.  As a 

result of the investigation ALH took a number of steps to enhance its responsible gaming practices 

including immediately introducing a uniform policy across the organisation precluding the service of 

complimentary alcohol in gaming rooms. 

 

Relevant state regulators were briefed on the findings of the investigation, and ALH is continuing to 

engage with regulators regarding these matters. 

 

ALH would encourage anyone who is concerned about conduct within our hotels to contact us or the 

relevant regulator. 

 

ENDS 

For further information please contact David Curry, ALH Group on (03) 9829 1000. 


